Headcorn Primary School

Dear Parent







September 2017

Your child would like to join Homework Club which starts on Wednesday 20th September.   The aim of the club is to support pupils with their homework and provide access to resources, including access to the computer suite.  A member of the teaching staff will be available to help the children with their homework and with any areas of their learning which they may have struggled with during the week.

We want children to enjoy coming to the club, but the usual high standards of behaviour will be expected.  The club will run during term time from 3.20 pm to 4.15 pm.

Please complete and return the reply slip below.  Your child should bring their homework, reading book, spellings and times tables.  If you are collecting your child at the end of the club, please meet them at the KS2 playground.
Yours sincerely


Miss Randall






(--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please Complete and Return to School
· I give permission for my child to join the School Homework Club.  Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge to give consent on my behalf, for an anaesthetic to be administered or for any other urgent treatment as considered necessary by the medical authorities present. 

Signed …………………………………………………………
Date ……………………

Parent of ………………………………………………………
Class ……………………

Contact telephone number ……………………………………

In the event of the club being cancelled at short notice (ie bad weather) my child can:


Stay at school until collected (
Other, please specify (
